
Wednesday, September 11, 2024

Lunch Today: Grab ‘N Go Lunch
Breakfast Tomorrow: Breakfast sandwiches and breakfast pizza

● Homecoming Court Nominee Voting has started and will close on Friday 9/13. Please look in 
your email for the voting forms.

● The first FCA gathering is tonight at 7 in the old gym. All are welcome! Blind leaders will meet 
during 5th hour this Friday in Mrs. Pepper’s room.

● Key Club meeting is Thursday during 5th block in Mr. Ankrom's room. If you missed our first 
meeting and want to be part of our amazing club please come Thursday.

● Senior class homecoming float building will be this Saturday from 12-4 at the public works 
building.

● St. Ambrose University will be visiting FHS on Monday, September 16th. If you would like to visit 
with their college representative and get all your St. Ambrose questions answered, please sign 
up using the QR codes around the school.

● Congratulations to Steamer Golf on their wins yesterday. Not only did they win, they made a new 
record! 9 Hole Team Meet Record - 2 under! The previous record was done by the 2011 team 
with a score of 143. Meet medalist was Owen VanZuiden with a 4 under 32. JV medalist was 
Tate Norman with a 46. Congratulations to Steamer Volleyball on their wins over Morrison last 
night. Way to go Steamers!

● Picture retakes will be on 9/13.

● Homecoming Dance ticket sales are during lunch and 5th period 9/9 through Wednesday 9/18. 
Tickets will cost $10 per person. Please see your student council reps at lunch starting next week 
to buy tickets and get guest dance forms.

● On Friday September 27th, the YWCA of the Sauk Valley will be hosting their annual Girls 
Summit. This year's theme is "The Empowerment Era." Girls from schools across the Sauk 
Valley will gather at the YWCA in Sterling for a day of presentations, art, bonding and fun! Topics 
such as embracing your identity, self expression, and understanding and coping with anxiety will 
be covered. Mrs. Rausenberger can take up to 10 students this year, and registration is first 
come first serve. Please sign up in Student Services or stop by for more information!

● Today, we take a moment to remember a significant event in our nation’s history. On this day, 23 
years ago, our country experienced a great tragedy during the attacks of September 11, 2001. 
Many lives were lost, and countless others were forever changed. As we go through our day, let’s 
take time to honor the courage of the first responders, the strength of the families who lost loved 
ones, and the resilience of our nation in the face of adversity. Let us now observe a moment of 
silence as we reflect on the lives lost and the impact of that day.




